
 
 

 
 

Circular No: PAT/SIS/58-10/2024                                    Date:21/10/2024                                    

 

OPEN HOUSE -KG TO GR10  (HALF YEARLY EXAMINATION  2024-25) 

Dear parent, 

Greetings from Springdale Indian School! 

We appreciate all our parents for their immense support towards the school activities. 

Kindly note the following. 

Open House: As you are aware that the assessment of Half Yearly Examination   from 

KG to Gr 10 is going on and expect that your ward is performing better. Open house 

for KG to Gr 10 will be on Saturday & Sunday, (9th&10 November 2024 

respectively) from 9:00 AM to 2:00PM.   

We gently remind you about the school fee payment up to November 2024 to obtain 

the Half Yearly Examination progress report card, kindly ignore if paid already.  

Special Note: - 

➢ The students should mandatory wear the regular Blue School Uniform to 

attend the Open house. 

➢ Those who are not attending the Open house will not be permitted to the 

classes during the next school working day.  

We expect your mandatory presence in the school for the open house.    

 

With regards 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


